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Whole School Attendance: 
w/e: 18.1.19 95.7%  

The national expectation is that 
attendance should exceed 
96.5%. We will be monitoring 
attendance weekly. 

Jaguars: 89.8% 
Leopards: 86.9% 

Lions: 96.9% 
Pumas: 85.2%  

 

Children have started PE!!! – Please 
bring in your child’s PE kit by NEXT 

WEEK:  

 Red t-shirt with school logo  

 Black shorts 

 School PE bag  

No plimsolls needed. 

These can be bought from 
Hewitts/Bubble Gum. Please write your 

child’s name on all PE kit. 

 

Achievements: Friday 18th Jan. 

Well done to all the children who 

received a certificate. Keep up the 

great work! 

Lions: Hanzalah and Amina 

Jaguars: Madusan and Rila 

Pumas: Danail and Georgia 

Leopards: Jayden and Remiel 

 

In maths we are learning how 

to subtract. Encourage your 

child to talk about how we 

subtract. I wonder what 

happens to the size of the 

number when we take away? 

Please bring in your empty tubs and 

boxes for junk modelling. We are going to 

be building different types of homes. 

We are learning about the three 

little pigs in Literacy. Why not 

ask your child to show you the 

actions from our story map or 

read them a different version of 

the story. 


